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The Beacon 

 
 

 

    Obtain your Grocery Gift Cards  before or after Mass 
 

Remember that Grocery cards are available, and we are more dependant on 
our projects because of the  absence of  income from Casinos and Bingos.  
Grocery Cards are available at the back of the Church and at meetings.  You 
may contact Br. Gerry at 780-459-7384 or Br. Frank at 780-459-7941 

Star of the North Retreat 

Centre invites you to Starfest!  
Fundraising Dinner and Silent Auction  
5:30 pm on Friday, October 23  
Santa Maria Goretti Centre  
Tickets: $75.00 Call: 780-459-5511.  

     UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

October  2015 

5 - Monday - Executive Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 
 

11 - Sunday - K of  C & CWL Sunday 
 

12 - Monday - Thanksgiving Day 
 

21 - Wednesday - General Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 
 

24 - Saturday - Harvest Supper - in the Parish hall after 5:00PM Mass. 
 

November 2015 
 

2 - Monday - Executive Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 
 

11 - Wednesday - Remembrance Day 
 

18 - Wednesday - General Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 

Pancake Breakfast 
Will be on Sunday  October  4, 2015 after 
9:00 AM and 11:00 AM mass 
in the church basement. 

 

October is Membership Month.   
If you know of a candidate for membership please contact Gerry Buccini at 780-459-

7384. The General Meeting in October will include a Third Degree Ceremony. 



Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 

 



 

Good of the Order  
 

Please include in your prayers the following people 
who are ill: 
 

Br. Tony Csilics; Br. Mauri Maynard; Br. Bob Pom-
pu; Br. Moe Douville; wife of Br. Paul Green; Br. 
Joe Radosh who is undergoing eye surgery; Br. Ger-

ry Keane’s mother;  

Please  include in your prayers the following 
people who have passed away 

Br. Joe Radosh’s brother who passed away last 

week;  

Br. Guy Bremault, keep him in our memories. 

Br. Arthur Quinn passed away in July at the age of 

97. 

 


